September 18, 2000

123 Some Street

Raleigh, North Carolina 27610

Mr. John Modest, Principal

Southeast Raleigh High School

2600 Rock Quarry Road

Raleigh, North Carolina 27610

Dear Mr. Modest:

I have chosen the topic of computer animation for my graduation project.  I have enjoyed and excelled in art all my life, and last year I became interested in computer animation though Mr. Knott’s Inventions and engineering class.  I wish to learn more about this field through my project, which I am hopeful will help me decide if computer animation is the major I would like to pursue in college.

Though my graduation project, I plan to answer this question: How has animation progressed into the computer animation of today?  I expect that most of my research will be conducted on the Worldwide Web, but I will also rely on my mentor, Andy Booker, for any extra assistance I will need.  Mr. Booker is an expert in this field, so I am sure he will offer me the best guidance and advice.

I hope my graduation project will help me build upon the knowledge of computer animation I have gained through my Inventions and Engineering class and help me to choose whether or not this is the field I would like to go into after graduation for Southeast Raleigh High School.

I have attached the appropriate forms to this letter.  It is my hope that my proposal meets your approval.

Sincerely,

John A. Jones

